

Saint Dominic School Academic Excellence - Catholic Values

March 16, 2020

Dear Parents,

Bishop O'Connell posted a message on the Diocese of Trenton website today regarding measures to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. <u>Please click here to read the message</u>. Although public Masses throughout the Diocese of Trenton will be temporarily suspended through April 3, 2020, please be advised that Sunday Mass at Saint Dominic Church will be private and available for viewing on <u>Saint Dominic's Parish website</u>.

Tomorrow your children begin learning at home. It is important to establish a routine for your children's "school day." As soon as your children are dressed for the day, lessons should begin. Assignments will be posted on the teachers' eboards (webpages). Students should check the eboards of all of their teachers, including specials (music, phys. ed, etc.). Students in Grades Three - Eight should also check Google Classroom.

Parents, we are here for you. Please don't hesitate to contact us. Our teachers are available through email between the hours of 8:00 A.M. – 3:00 P.M. to answer questions regarding assignments. Mrs. Tonkovich and I are also available to assist you any way we can. We will all get through this challenging time together!

God bless and stay well!

Sincerely,

Carol L. Bathmann Principal